
 

 
 
 
 
 

Office of the Executive Vice President for 
Academic Affairs and Provost 

 
 
October 14, 2021 
 
Dr. Belle S. Wheelan, President  
Commission on Colleges 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 
1866 Southern Lane 
Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097 
 
Dear Dr. Wheelan: 
 
I am writing to notify the Commission on Colleges of a new location for the Professional Master of Business 
Administration program at the University of South Carolina, Columbia, effective for Spring 2021.  
 
Old Address:      New Office Address:  
Moore School Charleston Classrooms   Moore School Charleston Classrooms 
151 Market Street     4130 Faber Pl Drive 
Charleston, SC 29401     North Charleston, SC 29405 

The PMBA program will conclude classes at the 151 Market St. location on December 9, 2021 and commence 
offering classes at the 4130 Faber Pl Dr. location on January 11, 2022.  There will be no overlap of instruction at 
the two locations.   
 
As with the 151 Market St location, instruction for PMBA classes will be delivered from Columbia to the 4130 
Faber Pl Dr location via telepresence technology. The classroom technology for the new site will be as good or 
better than the technology in use at the current site, as multiple components will be upgraded as part of this 
transition. Consistent with the 151 Market St location, the 4130 Faber Pl Dr location will include two classrooms. 
However, the new site will also include free parking, a conference room, and a breakroom, which should 
enhance the experience of students attending class at the site in the evening. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions regarding this notification.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Stephen Cutler 
Interim Provost 
 
SC/TH:jp 
 
cc: Sabrina Andrews, Executive Director of Institutional Research, Assessment, and Analytics 
 Trena Houp, Director of Academic Programs, Interim 

Donald Miles, Director of Institutional Effectiveness and Accreditation 


